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17th July 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It seems incredible that this is the last newsletter of the academic year. It has been a busy but very 

successful year across the Jubilee Federation. The children have enjoyed some super topics and trips 

and visits. 

 
Thank you to everyone who joined the school for the annual sports day. Lots of fun was had by all, as 

can be seen in these great photos! I would like to say a particular thank you to all the staff, particularly 

Miss Prince, for all the hard work that goes into arranging an event like this. Well done to Beam Team 

who were the overall winners of the event. A big thank you to the PTFA for all the work they put in to 

supporting the event and providing the medals that Beam team can be seen proudly wearing in the 

photo below! 
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Thank you to the pupils for all their achievements this year, to the staff for their endless commitment to 

the children and school community, to the governors for all their advice and to you as parents for all 

your support and encouragement throughout the past year. Have a super holiday. 

 

Thank you for all your continued support. 
 

God bless and have a lovely summer. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School 

 

 

Magic Breakfast 

On Monday we started trialing the Magic Breakfast Club that I wrote about a couple of weeks ago. The 

club starts at 8.40am, bagels and orange juice will be on offer for all children at this initial stage. 

Children can have their breakfast as they arrive at school and then go on to start their ‘early work’ in the 

classroom. We would very much appreciate it if any parents are able to offer to help with the club on a 

rota to help with the serving and clearing up, if you are able to help please let Sarah know in the office. 

If you still need earlier breakfast club for ‘childcare’ purposes this will still be available at the normal 

cost. 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Service - Wednesday July 22nd at 1.30pm – Broadhembury Church 

The Year 6 leaver’s service will take place on Wednesday July 22nd at 1.30pm in the church, this is a 

chance to say farewell to the year six children who will be moving to new schools in September. All 

children will be taking part in some of the singing. Parents are welcome to attend the service and to join 

us in school afterwards for a cream tea. The tradition of the Year 6 pupils climbing to the top of the 

church tower will continue – however, they do need a parent to go up with them! 

 

 
2015/2016 Term Dates 

Autumn Term 2015 

Thursday 3rd September Term begins for children 

26th October - 30th October Half Term 

Monday 2nd November Non Pupil Day 

Friday 18th December Term ends for children 

Spring Term 2016 

Monday 4th January Occasional Day 

Tuesday 5th January Non Pupil Day 

Wednesday 6th January Term begins for children 

15th February - 19th February Half Term 

Thursday 24th March Term ends for children 

Summer Term 2016 

Monday 11th April Non Pupil Day 

Tuesday 12th April Term begins for children 

30th May - 3rd June Half Term 

Thursday 21st July Term ends for children 

 

 



 

Thelma Hulbert Gallery Summer Holiday Family Workshop - Tuesday 18th August 

Join print-makers from the Double Elephant Print Workshop for a fun-packed printing workshop at THG 

for all the family. This workshop coordinates with the current Evolver Prize 2015 exhibition (4 July-29 

August). Drop in anytime between 11am and 3pm  

 

All ages & abilities welcome. Children must be accompanied by a responsible adult.  

For more information please contact us: tel 01404 45006 / email info@thelmahulbert.com / 

www.thelmahulbert.com Free activity, suggested donation £2/child. 

 
Otterhead Lakes Wildlife Discovery Day – Saturday 15th August 

Join local experts and help them discover range of wildlife that lives at Otterhead Lakes Nature reserve 

on the Blackdown Hills.  

1pm – 5pm search for birds and butterflies, identify plants and wildflowers, search the meadows for 

mini-beasts and reptiles, follow the nature trail treasure hunt and more.  

8pm – 10pm learn how a moth trap works and join bat experts on a bat walk 

For more information call: 01823 681937 or Email info@blackdownhillsnaturalfutures.org   
 

 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Tuesday and Wednesday next week. 

Miss Prince will be spending her Head of Teaching and Learning day (Wednesday) at 
Broadhembury next week 

  Wednesday 22nd July – Leavers’ Service, 1.30pm 

  Wednesday 22nd July – Last Day of Term 

  Thursday 3rd September – First day of Autumn Term 

 
Collective Worship Activity  
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th
 July 2015 

Dear Parents 
 
Story Glory 
As many of you know, Story Glory has been being run at Broadhembury Primary since March this year.  Next term’s project 
will be bigger and more exciting than ever, with a 3D advent calendar complete with flashing star or angel, handmade advent 
gifts and a beautiful fabric covered book!  We are really keen for children that are not confident writers to feel at home at 
Story Glory and not to feel obliged to spend hours writing!  With this in mind we offering a range of writing genres from 
poetry to simple picture books and there will be even more making and crafting than usual. We will continue to play games 
weekly and finish with the ever popular ‘Show and Tell’ and weekly prizes.   
If your child already attends Story Glory then his or her place is guaranteed for September and further details will be sent out 
via email soon.  If you would like your child to start Story Glory in September, do get in touch as soon as possible to secure 
your child’s place.  You can do this by visiting www.storyglory.co.uk 
 
Money Makers 
 
I am starting a brand new club at Feniton Primary School in September called Money Makers and we are really keen for 
Broadhembury children to have access to this club.  Money Makers will run every Monday at Feniton from 3.45 till 5.45 and 
is a mini enterprise club designed at encouraging children to develop their skills in making money for the school.   
The children will be involved in making products to sell or creating a service of their choice, designing posters and even video 
adverts.  Older children will learn leadership skills and support the younger members of their team as they work together to 
create their own product or service, market it and sell it! Younger children will love to work with and learn from their older 
peers and be fully involved in the creative process.  There are lots of opportunity for maths skills to be consolidated in a 
practical real life and fun context!  All money made by the Broadhembury children will be donated to Broadhembury School 
by the children.  The cost of Money Makers is £8.00 a session. To book a place or find out more email 
enrichmentclub@outlook.com . If you are able to offer your services in taking children to Feniton or picking them up 
afterwards please mention that in your email so that we can make it as easy as possible for your children to attend. 
 
I am organising a Money Makers free taster session at Feniton School from 3.45pm till 5.00pm on Monday 20

th
 July.  At the 

Taster Session, children will be able to choose from a range of ‘services’ from nail painting to ‘kick the ball in the goal’ and 
photography. They will have some brief training in their chosen activity and practise it before holding a mini ‘bazaar’ from 
4.40 till 5.00pm.  All children from Reception to year five are invited to come along to the taster session but places need to 
be booked in advance so that we know how many children to expect!  Places will be given on a first come first serve basis.  It 
will be a very fun and hands on session and all children will be involved in raising money for their own school.  Parents can 
come along at 4.40pm to support the children as they sell and then pick their children up at 5.00pm from the reception area 
at the front of the school.   
If anyone whose children do not want to come along to the taster session can still come along to support the Broadhembury 
children from 4.40 till 5.00pm then that would be really appreciated.    We will let everyone know how much money the 
children have made the following day! 
If you would like to book a place at the free taster session or book a place for September please email 
enrichmentclub@outlook.com .   
 
It has been absolutely lovely working with such creative and enthusiastic children at Story Glory and I look forward to 
continuing to support Broadhembury Primary School in the new academic year. 
 
Kind regards 
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Primary School Menu Sept 2015 

      
            Week 1       Main Course Vegetarian Vegetables Dessert 

 Jacket 

potato 

option.                       

Jacket 

Potato 

options will 

include a 

pudding & a 

piece of 

fruit.                                                    

Jacket 

Fillings       

Beans, 

Cheese,            

Tuna Mayo 

Monday Pasta Bolognaise 
Quorn Meatballs in Tomato Sauce with 

Pasta 

Carrots & 

Green 

Beans 

Strawberry & 

Vanilla Mousse 

Tuesday 
Hot Dog & Cheesy Potato 

Boat 
Vegetable Curry & Rice 

Baked 

Beans 

Flapjack & 

custard 

Wednesday 
Breaded Chicken Goujons & 

New Potatoes 

Breaded Mozzarella Sticks & New 

Potatoes 

Peas 

&Sweetcorn 
Chocolate Cookie 

Thursday Roast Beef   Leek & Potato Bake 
Carrots & 

Cauliflower 

Melon Wedge or 

Yoghurt 

Friday Battered Cod & Chips Vegetable & Cheese Wrap 
Peas & 

Cauliflower 

Apple sponge & 

custard 

   
  

 
Week 2 Main Course Vegetarian Vegetables Dessert 

Monday 
Cheese & Tomato Pizza  with 

Corn on the cob 
Macaroni Cheese Peas 

Raspberry 

Muffin 

Tuesday Breaded Pork & New Potatoes Vegetarian Cottage Pie 

Carrots & 

Green 

Beans 

Treacle Sponge 

Wednesday 
Bacon & Cheese Panini with 

tortilla chips 
Vegetable Pasta Bake Salad Fruit Jelly Pot 

Thursday Roast Chicken & Stuffing Cauliflower cheese 
Carrots & 

Broccoli 
Gingerbread Man 

Friday 
Salmon Nuggets with Potato 

Wedges 
Roasted Vegetable & Cream Cheese Tart 

Peas & 

Sweetcorn 

Fruit or  

Yoghurt 

          

Week 3 Main Course Vegetarian Vegetables Dessert 

Monday Bangers'n'Mash! 
Glamorgan Sausage & Mash    

(onion,leek& cheese) 

Carrots & 

Green 

Beans 

Chocolate Fudge 

Cake 

Tuesday 
Pepperoni Pizza & Potato 

Wedges 

Cheese & Tomato Panini with potato 

wedges 
Peas 

Strawberry 

Jelly Pot 

Wednesday 
Beef Lasagne with garlic 

bread 

Vegetable Lasagne with garlic 

bread 
Salad Profiteroles 

Thursday RoastTurkey & Stuffing 
Roasted Vegetable & Cheese Stuffed 

Potato Shells 

Carrots & 

Cauliflower 
Fruit Crumble 

Friday Chicken Goujons & Chips Veggie Nuggets & Chips 
Baked 

Beans 

Blueberry 

Muffin 

      Week 4 Main Course Vegetarian Vegetables Dessert 

 

Monday 
Pasta with Italian 

Meatballs 
Vegetarian Pasta Bolognaise 

Carrots & 

Green 

Beans 

Iced Finger Bun 

 Yoghurt & 

Fruit are 

also always 

available as 

an 

alternative 

dessert 

option 

Tuesday 
Fish Fingers & New 

Potatoes 
Macaroni Cheese Peas Fruit cobbler 

Wednesday 
Chicken & Cheese Panini with 

tortilla chips 
Pasta & Tomato Sauce Salad 

Chocolate Krispie 

Cake 

Thursday Roast Pork & Stuffing 
Butternut Squash & Sweet Potato 

Bake 

Carrots & 

Broccoli 
Ice Cream 

Friday 
Beefburger & Potato 

Wedges 
Quorn burger & Potato Wedges 

Peas & 

Sweetcorn 

Cheese,fruit & 

Crackers 

 


